
Port Chester – Rye Union Free School District Emergency Meeting 

Port Chester Middle School – Board Room 
November 22, 2011 

 

  
 
Present:  Blanca P. Lopez, President; Carolee C. Brakewood, Vice President, Anne Capeci, Trustee 

  
 
Ms. Lopez called a public meeting to order at 8:00 a.m. The Pledge of Allegiance was recited.  
 
Ms. Lopez, Mrs. Brakewood, and Ms. Capeci discussed the response from the Westchester county Planning Board 
to the Village of Rye Brook’s proposed Fair and Affordable Housing Floating Zone.  Since the Port Chester Rye 
Union Free School District Board of Education was notified of said memorandum dated November 18, 2011, on 
November 21, 2011, an emergency meeting was called to discuss if the Board will attend the Public Hearing at 
Rye Brook tonight at 7:30 p.m.  It was decided that Ms. Lopez and Ms. Capeci will attend the public hearing to 
request additional time to review the comments and responses in the memorandum to Mayor Feinstein and the 
Village of Rye Brook Board of Trustees from Marilyn Timpone Mohamed, Senior Associate/Planning/Environment 
of Frederick P. Clark Associates, Inc. 
 
 
There being no further business at 8:30 a.m., the meeting was adjourned.  

 


